
February Birthday Party “Food” Collection Changes 
 

 

• At the request of The Caring Place, our N64 Birthday Party 
Food Drive has changed from a canned good item to a 
monetary donation.  
 

• Caring Place currently has a high demand for baby diapers, 
personal hygiene items, toilet paper, detergent, and other 
basic need items. Our monetary donation will help meet 
those needs.  
 

• The Caring Place will furnish a “Little Blue Collection Barrel”. 
We will place the barrel on our sign-in table for your 
convenience. That table will be located before you enter the 
Georgetown Room at Cowen Creek. 

 


